
      NEWSLETTER               

  HEADTEACHERS BLOG            

Welcome to the second edition of our new weekly newsletter.  The response 
from parents has been very positive – as always any suggestions for           
improvements are welcome.  If there is anything you think should feature 
regularly please do let us know.   

The children have worked incredibly hard this term to catch up with their 
learning after two school years disrupted by lockdowns and bubble closures.   

We don’t provide work for the school holidays but there are plenty of     
learning links on the school website as well as: Learning with Parents, Times 
Tables Rockstars, Reading Plus, Reading on Your Head and Purple Maths.  All 
of which we provide for free and that all children can access out of school.  

 During the final week of term – for a change - there are lots of parties and, 
hopefully, a bit of festive downtime to socialise safely and have fun. 

I would like to thank all our families for your support this term even though 
we have sadly not been able to have events in school.   

I also thank the exceptionally hardworking and resilient staff of Lakeside   
Primary Academy for everything they have done for the children this term. 

Next term will, no doubt, be just as challenging as this one.  But, especially 
after the last year or so, at Lakeside we are confident we can overcome any 
challenge we face.   

We wish you all the very best for Christmas and the New Year. 

Take care and stay safe. 

 

 

 

Mr. Bullock  
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    13th—17th December 2021 

14/12/21 Years 3 & 4 Christmas Party 

15/12/21 Years 1 & 2 Christmas Party 

16/12/21 Year  6 Christmas Party 

17/12/21 Early Years Christmas Party 

17/12/21 Year 5 Christmas Party 

17/12/21 Whole School School closes for the 

Christmas Holidays 

04/01/22 Whole School School closed to pupils 

for a Training Day 

05/01/22 Whole School School re-opens 

Starts on 

11/01/22 

8:45am—

11:15am 

Early Years 

Years 1 & 2 

Please contact Mrs 
Stringer for further 
information or to 
book a place. 

 

THE COMMUNITY HUB 
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      ATTENDANCE    FANTASTIC FISH 

       Safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. If you have any concerns, please telephone 01302 737777. 
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      NEWSLETTER               

      EVENTS        

 

It has been great to see all the        

children join in with Christmas Jumper 

Day today.  Thank you for helping us 

raise money for the ‘Save the Children 

charity’.  So far we have raised 

£313.95. The charity helps children 

around the world to learn, grow 

and become who they want to be. 
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Class  % Attendance 

Nursery 95.1% 

Reception    90% 

1/2 JD  91.4% 

1/2 RB  97.2% 

2 RP 95.8% 

3/4 AA     97% 

3/4 JV   87% 

4 AW  90.1% 

4 KM 98.7% 

5 NS 95.6% 

5 MC 91.3% 

6 RC 91.3% 

6 NW  94.1% 

Whole School  93.8% 

Class        Award 

1/2 JD  Adrian P 

1/2 RB  Teigan P  

2 RP Zayd S 

3/4 AA  Amy K 

3/4 JV Michael T 

4 AW  Abdul R 

4 KM Spencer F 

5 NS Haytham  C 

5 MC Anzila A 

6 RC Ethan A 

Bonnie M 

6 NW  Irina P 

 13th—17th  December 2021 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red  
Cheese & 
Onion Roll 

Sausage & Mash 
Roast Gammon 
with Pineapple 
and Gravy 

Beef Burger in a 
Bun 

Fish Fingers and 
Chips 

Green 
Vegetarian         
Bolognese 

Vegetarian Sausage 
& Mash 

Vegetarian Pie 
and Gravy 

Quorn Burger in 
a Bap 

Vegetable       
Fingers 

Blue  
Jacket Potato with 
Tuna Mayo 

Tuna Sandwich  
Cheese 
Sandwich 

Jacket Potato 
with Cheese  

Egg 
Sandwich 

Bread Available Daily - Fruit Available Everyday 
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